
PLEASE READ THIS IN ITS ENTIRETY, CAREFULLY. IT’S A BIT LONG, BUT IT WILL 
GET YOU STARTED ON THE RIGHT FOOT!

Christmas at The Inn Arts and Craft Show 2024: Vendor Application Process

Dear Crafters and Artisans,

As we joyfully anticipate the upcoming Christmas at The Inn Arts and Craft 
Show 2024 at the Virginia Cliffe Inn, we are committed to making this year's 
event more enchanting and unique than ever. In our ongoing commitment to 
curate a diverse and high-quality array of artisanal crafts and items.

With a focus on curating an exceptional array of products, we kindly request 
that all interested vendors/crafters/third-party vendors submit photographs of 
their proposed items for preliminary evaluation. This step is crucial in helping us 
maintain the uniqueness and quality of the craft show, ensuring a varied and 
interesting selection for our visitors.

Please send 4 images of your craft items to christmasattheinn@gmail.com for 
our review. Be sure to capture the essence and details of your work in these 
photographs, as they will be the basis for our initial selection process. Also 
include a brief description or bio of your offerings or yourself, along with your 
social media handles, website, Etsy, etc., 

Upon review of your photographs, if your products align with the vision and 
standards of the Christmas at The Inn Arts and Craft Show, we will respond with 
an official application form for you to complete. Please note that submitting 
photographs does not guarantee acceptance into the show, but is the first step 
in our new, more curated selection process.

We understand that this change represents a shift from our previous practices, 
and we deeply appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Our goal is to 
ensure that the Christmas at The Inn Arts and Craft Show offers a diverse and 
high-quality shopping experience for our guests, while also providing a platform 
for talented artisans like yourself.

Thank you for your interest in participating in the Christmas at The Inn Arts and 
Craft Show, November 29, 2024 - December 2, 2024. We eagerly look forward to 
seeing your creations and potentially welcoming you as one of our esteemed 
vendors.

Warm regards,

mailto:christmasattheinn@gmail.com


Janice Clifton

(804) 382-0500

Virginia Cliffe Inn

christmasattheinn@gmail.com
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